
Hi Willway!

Here’s the latest with what is being planned by the PAC.

● 🍪CALLING ALL BAKERS!We are going to be having a Bake Sale at the Spring
Concerts on March 7th! Can you help? Each item will sell for $3/each, please package
with this in mind (ex. 2 cookies or 1-2 squares, 1 mini loaf) Please note ingredients on
the package, for allergy reasons. Drop off will be March 7th AM. Here’s the link to
sign up if you will be baking: volunteersignup.org/MFQKR

● 🎟 SPRING CONCERT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: Can you help sell the baked
goods and Couch Seating Raffle Tickets at the Spring Concerts? If so, please sign
up using this link: volunteersignup.org/JCR74
Volunteers who are selling raffle tickets/bake sale will have their seats saved in the gym,
and the table will be closed in time for you to get to your seat in time.

● 🍴DO YOU WANT TO JOIN THE PAC?We are looking to fill the Hot Lunch position on
the PAC team for September 2024! If you have interest or want to learn more about what
this role entails, please reach out to our current Hot Lunch Coordinator, Vruti, at
willwayhotlunch@gmail.com

● 💻PAC MEETING: Thank you to all who came to our online meeting this week! We truly
appreciate your time. Our next PAC Meeting will be onWednesday, March 6th at 6pm
(with a firm end time of 7:30pm at the latest). We will be doing this one online again for
the last time, and will be back to in person meetings next month! The link to the meeting
will be posted in our Facebook Group the day of the meeting. New people are always
welcome! And yes, you can leave your video and audio off and only listen/watch.

● 🌺FUNDRAISERS: Thank you for your Purdy’s orders! We will let you know when we
get told our delivery day and when your chocolates will be ready for pickup.

Our Hilltop Flower fundraiser is still up and running! Here is the info:

Willway PAC is fundraising with Hilltop Greenhouses Ltd!. You can see the available
spring planters, hanging baskets, and vegetable plants in the Spring Fundraiser Catalog
attachment. Order online through the Hot Lunch website https://willway.hotlunches.net/
until April 7th. Orders will be ready for pickup at Willway on May 7th or earlier, we’ll
keep you posted on the delivery date.

That’s it for us for now! Feel free to reach out anytime via email at willwaypac@gmail.com
Talk to you next week! ☺

A friendly reminder to please join our PAC Facebook Group, we update it often with what we are
working on at the school.
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